
Granma Newspaper Focuses on
Papal Visit

Havana, September 4 (RHC) – This
morning's edition of Granma newspaper
calls attention to the historic visit of Pope
Francis to Cuba later this month. In a front
page article, the newspaper says that the
Pontiff will be welcomed by a cheerful and
multi-cultural people that respects religious
liberties.

This visit takes place in the framework of
the 80th anniversary of the establishment of
relations between the Vatican and Cuba, as
well as the Centennial of the proposal of
Our Lady of Charity of El Cobre as Cuba's
patron saint.

The Bishop of Rome will be in Cuba from
the 19th to the 22nd of September, and will
tour three cities of the island.
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